## Minutes of the FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING Town of Hatfield, MA January 15, 2020 6:30 p.m.

Reperved and Fried Town Clerk

MAR30 20 1:58PM

Present: Darryl Williams, Diane Brzozowski, Betsy Rider, Sean Barry, Kim Baker

Minutes from the October 15, 2019 and November 21, 2019 meetings were approved.

The Committee voted to make a written recommendation to the Board of Selectman as follows:

The Finance Committee recommends that the Select Board immediately enter into a contract with the firm of MelansonHeath in order to secure Accounting services for the town, as they are able to begin immediately. The contract should run at least through June 30, 2020. Alternative approaches to fulfilling the Accounting needs for the town may continue to be explored during that time.

Sean Barry presented information to the Committee that was provided by the DPC Engineering group regarding a recommendation for increased water/sewer rates and upgrades.

Submitted by Betsy Rider